
Faculty Senate Meeting #309, November 9, 2011 

Straw Poll on Carol of Lights 

 

Straw Poll:  Senator Tate offered the motion that it is the sentiment of the Faculty Senate to move the 
Carol of Lights to one week earlier so as not to interfere with the regular scheduling of final exams. 
The informal motion was seconded by Senator Held.  The motion passed.  Senator Stodden and FS 
Vice President Sam Bradley agreed to convey the sentiment expressed in the motion to the calendar 
committee at tomorrow’s Academic Council meeting. 

 


